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30th November 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Mess Christmas – Friday 15th December 
As part of our Christmas celebrations, we will be holding a Messy Christmas day on Friday 15th 
December. The day will involve the children taking part in a number of craft activities, exploring 
different elements of the Christmas Story.   
 
The cost of the day is £2 per child which will cover the cost of additional craft resources.  Please 
consent and make payment online via SchoolMoney no later than Friday 14th December 2023.  
Should you require financial assistance towards the cost, please speak in confidence with myself 
or Mrs Badger. 
 
As this is a ‘messy’ day, children should come to school in old, non-uniform clothes, or a Christmas 
jumper if they wish. 
 
  
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Mrs Lorna Hunt (RE Lead) 
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